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Oregon Public Utility Commission
ATTN: Filing Center
201 High Street SE, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3612

RE: 2017 RPS Report for Calpine Energy Solutions, LLC;
Docket No: UM-1957

To Whom It May Concern:

Please find in the enclosed envelope revised pages of the Confidential Renewable

Portfolio Standard Report for Calendar Year 2017 for Calpine Energy Solutions, LLC
("Calpine Solutions"). These pages are protected under General Protected Order No. 18

202.

On July 20, 2018, Calpine Solutions spoke with Paul Rossow at the Oregon Public Utility
Commission ("OPUC ) and requested the opportunity to substitute certain RECs that it
had proposed to retire for its 2017 RPS compliance with other RECs in its portfolio. The
reason for this substitution request stemmed from personnel changes at Calpine Solutions
and the subsequent review ofCalpine Solutions' positions and compliance. After review,

it was decided to attempt to substitute certain RECs for 2017 RPS compliance. Paul
Rossow, after discussion with OPUC's legal team, responded to Calpine Solutions that it

would be permissible to make the substitution.

Calpine Solutions is submitting replacement pages 2 and 4, as well as replacement
Attachments A, B, and C in order to capture the effect of the REC substitutions.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 61 9-684-8200 or at

bryan.white@calpinesolutions.com.

Thank you,

;^-^ L/
Bryan C. White

Regulatory Compliance Analyst
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